
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          NEWS FLASH    

RVS Café Refurbishment   
The Royal Voluntary Service café in Outpatients will be closing on Sunday 28th May for 
refurbishment.  They hope to reopen on Monday 26th June.  The RVS volunteers will be 
carrying out more trolley runs on the clinics. 

Pound Coins for Wheelchairs                    

There has been some confusion relating to which pound coin can be used for the Staxi 
wheelchairs.   Just to clarify they are only able to take the old pound coins.   The new 
locks that will take both the old and new coins have been ordered and we will keep you 
updated as to when they will be fitted.  

Volunteer Lunch     

 Don’t forget to RSVP to the email sent out if you want to come to our Volunteers 
Lunch on the 21st June.  Please send all replies to: volunteer@addenbrookes.nhs.uk  

Volunteer Thank You 

Phil would like to say a big thank you for all the volunteer contact during his stay at 
Addenbrooke’s including member of the Young Persons Programme giving out dinners 
and Belinda who brought magazines and chatted with him.   

 

Dates for the Diary – Coming up….. 
Carers Trust 
Thursday 18th May 10:00-12:00, N3 
Grief and Loss 
Tuesday 23rd May 10:00-12:00, ATC 4 
Learning Bytes Excel Entry Level 
Thursday 25th May 09:30-10:30  IT suite level 3, Deakin Centre 
 
Please let us know if you’d like to attend by emailing volunteer@addenbrookes.nhs.uk  
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